[bookmark: _Hlk190073123][bookmark: _Hlk190077738][Your Name]
[Your Address]
[City, Province, Postal Code]

[Date]
[Recipient’s Name]
[Recipient’s Title]
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Subject: Support for Implementation of Federal Pharmacare in Saskatchewan

Dear [Recipient's Name],
I am writing to express my support for Bill C-64, An Act respecting pharmacare, and to urge the Government of Saskatchewan to fully implement the federal pharmacare program in our province.
As a senior, I know firsthand the financial burden of rising prescription costs, including for essential supplies like insulin, test strips, and lancets, especially for those living with diabetes. For many seniors, these expenses can force difficult choices between healthcare and other basic needs.
The national pharmacare program, as outlined in Bill C-64, will provide crucial coverage for medications and medical supplies, making healthcare more affordable for seniors and reducing long-term healthcare costs. I ask that you support this program and work to ensure its swift implementation in Saskatchewan, so that seniors here are not left behind.
Thank you for your attention to this important issue. I look forward to your support in improving healthcare accessibility and affordability for seniors in Saskatchewan.
[bookmark: _Hlk190077886]Sincerely,
[Your Name]
[Your Contact Information]



